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Hello everyone. I can’t believe it is two weeks since my last correspondence – where has the time 

gone? This is just a short bulletin to update you on a bit of news.  

NATALIES: Good news and bad news. First the bad news – it will be some months before they have 

their kitchen sorted out due to a number of factors – but mainly shortage of staff, covid etc. No need to 

elaborate – even if I did have details which I do not.  

The GOOD NEWS is that Natalies are happy for us to use the room we usually have our meetings in, 

but we need to self-cater. After a casual discussion between members who were at last week’s BBQ 

we decided this is not a particularly difficult obstacle to overcome and we can approach it in a variety 

of ways. We think the first night could be a pizza night for those who wish to eat pizza. If you do not 

wish to eat pizza you can either eat at home before/after the meeting or bring your own meal. Keep in 

mind we will have to use our own plates or disposables and take it all with us as they do not 

have kitchen staff to clean up after us.  

Tea and coffee will be available. 

Alcohol etc and other drinks - we will let you know about. It may be that they can sell us from the bar 

or they may be able to offer us BYO (that requires a certain type of liquor licence which they do not 

currently have). The good thing is that we do have a venue so we will keep you informed as to what we 

are doing. If you have any good suggestions, we can discuss.  

AUSTRALIA DAY LUNCH FUNCTION: is cancelled due to Covid numbers and difficulty getting 

community group involvement at the last minute.  

At this stage Frank and Lena again are having us at their beach house in Dromana on Sunday 6th 

February so there will be more details about arrangements closer to the date. 

I’m looking forward to another BBQ at the Edwards’s tomorrow night. Last Tuesday saw 13 of us enjoy 

a balmy night on our balcony with some good food and great friendship, see photos.  

That’s about it for now. We will be looking at the program from February onward – I am keen to get the 

Membership workshops underway ASAP, so watch this space. Keep well and away from crowds, and 

stay Covid free if you can!  
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UPCOMING PROGRAM 

Tuesday 18th January   

         
 

BBQ – venue the Edwards’s  6.30 -  
 
BYO meat drinks and a salad or dessert to share. 
Let the Edwards know if you are coming for 
catering purposes thankyou. 
 
All welcome  
 

Tuesday 25th January  No meeting (Australia Day next Day). 
 

Tuesday 1st February  First meeting back in person. At Natalies  
Details to be forwarded.  
 
(Chinese New Year)  
  
 

Saturday 5th February  

 

Warrandayte Riverside Market  
  
            Crack of dawn or before!  
 

Sunday 6th February  
 
             

Australia Day Function at the Molinaros 
Dromana. 
 Let Lena know if you are coming and bring a 
salad or dessert to share, and your own drinks. 
 

Tuesday 8th February Normal Club Meeting Details TBA  
 
 

Tuesday 15th February Normal Club Meeting : TBA  

Tuesday 22 February Normal Club Meeting : TBA  

Sunday 27th February 

 

Tunstall Market  
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